
Year 3 Learning Letter

Friday 4th November 2022

We are learning about:
English – We are finishing our work on diary 

writing

Grammar – What are adverbs and how do 

we use them?

History –Continuing the Ancient Egyptians

French – ‘I’m Learning French’ – France 

and the French language, some basics

Maths – Subtraction using hundreds and ‘borrowing’

RE – Different beliefs about how it all began

PE – Netball

Computing - how to use the computers and e-safety 

Science – Light & Dark

DT – continuing our Moving dragon heads 

(pneumatics)

Homework
This week we have a spelling games as our homework. This will give the opportunity to 

practise the short ‘I’ sound spelled with a ‘y’, e.g. crystal, myth, hymn, Egypt.

Spelling Rules
Week beginning 31st October – the /ai/ sound spelled ‘ei’, ‘eigh’ or ‘ey’

Week beginning 7th November – the ‘s’ sound spelled ‘c’ before e, i, y

Week beginning 14th November – double consonants

Ancient Egypt

Year 3 have created some fantastic posters about different aspects of life 

in Ancient Egypt. We were really impressed with the effort and creativity 

shown, so well done everyone!

Welcome back to our second half term of Year 3. This half term is always very busy,
with much excitement on the horizon; Halloween, Bonfire Night and then the run up
to Christmas; this excitement helps to counter the increasingly dark mornings and
colder weather. We will be continuing our swimming lessons on Wednesdays and
Thursdays and taking the chance to take our learning outside wherever possible; as
the weather deteriorates, please ensure that your child has a warm coat every day.


